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Sarah Biggins

From: Roland Bolton
Sent: 06 January 2021 15:11
To: inquiryappeals@planninginspectorate.gov.uk; adam.chapman@sheffield.gov.uk
Cc: Sarah Biggins; Sheffield Filing
Subject: Yk2758-7PS Notification of appeal Land at Carr Road Deepcar
Attachments: 01.06.YK2758-7PS.Pre-notification_of_appeal_email_Deepcar.docx

Dear Sirs  
 
Please find attached notification of the submission of the forthcoming appeal in respect of: 
 
Appellant(s) name: Hallam Land Management Ltd 
 
Site Address: Land At Junction With Carr Road Hollin Busk Lane Sheffield S36 1GH 
 
Description of development: Outline application for up to 85 residential dwellings including open space  
 
Planning application number: 17/04673/OUT 
 
Roland G Bolton BSc (Hons) MRTPI 
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S1 4BY 
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DLP Planning Limited is a limited company registered in England and Wales. Registered number: 2604863, Registered office: 4 Abbey Court, Priory Business 
Park, Bedford MK44 3WH and is part of DLP (Consulting Group) Limited. Registered number: 3161011. 
  
Please note that the DLP (Consulting Group) Limited and its operating companies may monitor email traffic data and also the content of emails for the purposes 
of security. This email is confidential and may contain privileged information. It is intended only for use of the intended recipient. If you received it by mistake, 
please notify the author by replying to this email or telephone (01234 832 740). If you are not the intended recipient, you must not print, copy, amend, 
distribute or disclose it to anyone else or rely on the contents of this email, and you should DELETE it from your system. We make every effort to keep our 
network free from viruses, but you should check this email and any attachments for viruses, as we can take no responsibility for any virus which may be 
transferred by this email. Thank you. 
  
Please be aware that there is significant risk, due to the increasing use of cyber fraud by criminals, affecting email accounts and specifically bank account 
details. Please note that our Company’s bank account details will never change via email. Please be extra vigilant and recheck our bank account details with 
the person responsible for your matter before sending funds to us if you are in any doubt whatsoever. We will not accept any responsibility if you transfer 
money to an incorrect bank account. 
 
 


